
TO: Members of the Graduate Council 

FROM: Matt Vick,Dean of the School of Graduate Studies 

RE: Graduate Council Meeting October 3, 2024 

DATE: September 26, 2024 

 
The Graduate Council will meet at 2:15 p.m. 

 
Thursday, October 3, 2024 

 
Hyland 4303 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Approval of Minutes from the September 5, 2024 Meeting 
 
 

II. Announcements 
A. Veronica Warren, Dean of Students, speaking on “Academic Integrity”. 

 
 

III. Information Only 
 

A. Special Topics Courses 
1. COUNSED 696-E Current Issues – LGBTQUIA+ (Spring 2025) 
2. PSYCH 790-A Emerging Assessment Challenges (Summer 2025) 

 
 
IV. Business Items 
 

A. College of Arts and Communication 
N/A 
 

B. College of Business and Economics 
N/A 
 

C. College of Education and Professional Studies 
N/A 
 

D. College of Letters and Sciences 
1. Curricular Action: Course Deactivation Proposal: CHICANO 790 : 

WORKSHOP 
2. Curricular Action: Program Change Request: LOMSABT : Applied 

Biotechnology (MS) 
 
 

V. Other Business 
 

https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/specialtopicsadmin/?key=45
https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/specialtopicsadmin/?key=45
https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/courseleaf/courseleaf.cgi?page=/courseadmin/2238/index.html&step=showfullrecord
https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/courseleaf/courseleaf.cgi?page=/programadmin/457/index.html&step=showfullrecord
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A. Approval for Oliver Wink as the student representative to the Grad Exceptions 
Committee 

 
B. Revision of Course Repeat Policy 

1. Graduate students are allowed to repeat at most two courses in 
their degree programs. Courses may be repeated only once. When 
a course is repeated, all attempts of the course and the associated 
grades remain on the transcript; however, only the best grade and 
credits earned will be used in computing the overall grade point 
average and the grade point average in the degree or certificate. 
Students who have been dropped from a degree program may 
not use the course repeat process to gain readmission into that 
degree program. 
 
A course taken for undergraduate credit may not later be changed 
to graduate credit. Courses taken for undergraduate credit may not 
be retaken for graduate credit, although exceptions may be granted 
by the degree program coordinator when the field of knowledge 
has changed to the extent that the course content has changed 
substantially from the first time the student took the course to the 
present. 
 
 

c:  Chancellor King, Provost Chenoweth, Associate Vice Chancellor Plessel, Deans, 
Department Chairs, Faculty Senate Chair, Program Coordinators, University 
Marketing and Communications 

https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/courseleaf/courseleaf.cgi?page=/miscadmin/147/index.html&step=showfullrecord

